
From: Lauren Birkwood (Engie) >  
Sent: 14 December 2020 11:52 
To: Little Crow Solar Park <LittleCrowSolarPark@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: [EN010101] Little Crow Solar Park - Request for Adequacy of Consultation 
Representation - URGENT 
 
Good Morning 
 
Thank you for the consultation. I can confirm that North East Lincolnshire Council are happy with the 
information provided, and have no further comments to make. 
 
I will look forward to hearing from you in due course. 
 
Kind Regards, Lauren 
 
Lauren Birkwood MSc 

Senior Town Planner  
Development Management Services  

Places & Communities North – NEL  
  

 

 
 

 

 

engie.co.uk 

New Oxford House, George Street   
Grimsby, North East Lincolnshire, DN31 1HB  




